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7th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer                   

 

Swimming: Year 3 

 

To focus on the development of swimming skills, year 3 will be swimming this school 

year.  There will be 7 swim sessions in total, starting this week.  We apologise for the 

late notice, however due to changes in restrictions, this has only just been confirmed. 

 

 

Thursday 10th June Thursday 8th July 

Thursday 17th June Thursday 15th July 

Thursday 24th June Thursday 22nd July 

Thursday 1st July  

 

Each child will need a towel and swimming costume and the swimming pool have 

asked that all jewellery/earrings are removed and that children must wear a 

swimming cap.  The pool will no longer allow children to swim without one.  Girls must 

wear proper swimming costumes and boys in trunks or shorts but not baggy sports 

shorts. Badges will be taken at the end of the term.  The swimming pool sells 

swimming caps at a cost of £2.50 each. The pool suggest that swimmers arrive with 

costumes already on under clothes to minimise changing time, if you do this then 

please ensure your child has underwear to change into after the lesson. 

 

The school will be covering the cost of tuition and in order to avoid the high cost of 

coach hire and make this activity free to parents we are asking parents to drop 

children off at the pool themselves. Please aim to arrive outside Craven Swimming 

Pool in Aireville Park at 8.45am.  This should allow enough time for those parents with 

children in other classes to bring them to school in time for the start of the school 

day.  If this is likely to be a problem then we suggest possibly arranging with another 

parent to bring in your child(ren). If there is still a difficulty then please contact us 

and we will try to help. Those Year 3 children who are in before-school childcare will 

walk to the pool with a member of staff. After the lesson children will walk back to 

school accompanied by staff. Please ensure they have a waterproof coat. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Ms Peberdy 
  


